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Dear Plot Owners & Friends: 
We hope this newsletter finds you healthy and prospering.

If you have visited us recently, you can tell that we are near to finishing our new Section located near the entrance of the cemetery.  We are sure it will add to the beauty of Fairview.  Graves in this Section will not be sold for future use, only at time of need.

The cemetery will be doing a clean-up in Spring.  You can check the website for further information.  Anything of value, whether monetary or sentimental, should be removed before that time.  All Christmas decorations will be removed beginning January 23, 2026.  The cemetery is not responsible for items removed after that date.  Please note that any items left on your plot must be within 12”-15” of the foundation.  Anything that is left further away than that will be removed.  

We realize that the geese have become frequent residents of the cemetery.  We are currently employing Geese Police to try to keep their presence to a minimum.  Unfortunately, we’ve learned that they do not migrate anymore so this will be an ongoing issue.  We are aware of the situation and are doing our best to minimize the damage.

Don’t forget to visit our website, FairviewCemeterysi.com and our Facebook page @OfficialFairviewCemeterySI for our current updates and cemetery news.

For sanitary purposes, please remember there are no pets allowed in the cemetery.

Each year mail is returned to us because some lot owners have failed to notify us of a change of address.  It is important that our mailing list be kept up to date.  A telephone call or short note would be greatly appreciated.

Your generosity helps us keep Fairview a beautiful resting place.

	Sincerely,
                                                                                                            FAIRVIEW CEMETERY OF STATEN ISLAND INC. 
	BOARD OF TRUSTEES
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